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Lee Ann Fisher

(           ::ant:    *°::::'s::;,n::rc[hD:3°,'';nosT?dt:C:;u;'M9°V]
To:            'Lee Ann Fisher'

Cc:             Neufeld,  Ron  E.

Subject: RE: James Kupish

Ok.  Thankyou.

Attached is the letter Ron sent.   If he is to receive any money from the City, this amount should be
deducted.

From=  Lee Ann  Fisher [mailto:Ifisher@decatur.lib.il.us]
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 201111:18 AM
To=  Rollins,  Donna  L.
Subject: RE: James Kupish

No, it is not settled yet, both attorneys are still working on the language.  Also there are some
IMRF issues that need to be worked out.

Lee Ann Fisher
City Librarian
Decatur Public Library
130 North Franklin Street
Decatur, IL 62523-1327
217-424-2900 xl 13
217-233-1327 fax
217-521 -3104 cell
www.decatur.lib.il.us

CONFIDENTIALITY  NOTICE:
This message is intended for the use Qf the individual or entity to which  it is acldressecl anc!  may contain
information that is privileged,  confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If the reader
of this message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message to the intended  recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination,  distritoution or copying
of this communication  is strictly  prohibited.  If you  have received this communication in error€  please notify
us  immediately  by email  reply.
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